
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions  
The “DROP ZONE” 

 
 
 
Am I eligible to participate in the “Drop Zone” if I have not  been to combat, or 
was not in combat for very long? 
Yes, “Drop Zone” services are offered to Orange County Veterans and Service 
Members regardless of combat experience, conflict era, branch of service, or nature of 
discharge. There is no “minimum” amount of combat or service time required to receive 
our support. 
 
Does the Health Care Agency or the “Drop Zone” determine my G.I. Bill benefits? 
No, “Drop Zone” staff does not make decisions on one’s G.I. Bill eligibility or receipt, but 
can work with community partners to help you process your claim. 
 
 
 
 


